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Theme for June: Safety  

This month we will discuss safety. We will explore police work, 
fire safety, and what it looks like to be safe in our classroom 
and homes. We will also look at what we can do to be safe 
when we are outside all summer long! It should be a fun 
month full of learning!  

Next month’s theme will be: Outdoor Fun 
 

Gardening.. 
We have been having so much fun gardening both inside and 
outside our classroom. Our class is responsible for watering the 
garden every day. Ask your kids about it!   

 Cubbies.. 
Please check your child’s cubbies daily and take home any 
important paperwork, artwork, or accident reports. Also, please take 
home swim clothes every Friday and bring back the following week.    

  

         

       

 

Upcoming Events 

June 16th: Googols 10th 
Birthday Party  

June 22nd: Superman Supper  

June 29th: Mud Day!  
   

 

 
Ms. Anna: 6/10  

 

 

 
A big Welcome to our new 
friend Caleb. Welcome to 

our class!!  
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